North Warwickshire West Newsletter - 26 February 2018

Community Messages

02/03/18 - Burglary at home in Station Road, Nether Whitacre

Please be aware that at around 5pm on 24 February, offenders broke into a home in Station Road, Nether Whitacre
through a front window. Once inside, the offenders carried out a very messy search before making off with two televisions
and a handbag with contents.

The offenders also smashed the patio doors at rear of the property.

01/03/18 - Police Support Volunteer Cadet Programme Leaders required
Do you have experience working with young people?
Do you have a few hours to spare each week during term time and occasionally on other evenings or at weekends?

Would you like to make a difference to young people in Warwickshire by assisting a team of Warwickshire Police Youth
Engagement Officers to deliver a structured training programme to Police Cadets aged between 13 and 18 years of age?

Interested? Then this may the volunteering opportunity you are waiting for and we would like to hear from you.

Warwickshire Police are looking for a team of Police Support Volunteer Cadet Programme Leaders to assist with the
expansion of their Cadets Scheme from September this year. If you would like more information or to apply for this
opportunity, please click on this link_or go the Jobs and Opportunities page of the Warwickshire Police Website and click
on Police Support Volunteers.

https://www.warwickshire.police.uk/article/44588/Police-Support-Volunteer-Cadet-Programme-Leaders-required

01/03/18 - Burglary, Curdworth

Some time between 16.30 hrs and 20.40 hrs, unknown offenders entered a property in Kingsbury Road, Curdworth and
stole jewellery.

If you saw anything or have any information that could help the police with their enquiries please call 101 and refer to inc
409 of 26/2/18.

https://www.warwickshire.police.uk/article/44577/Burglary-Curdworth

01/03/18 - Attempted Burglary in Kingsbury

At around 03.45 hrs on 27/2/18, unknown offender(s) attempted to enter a property on Sycamore Road, Kingsbury. The
alarm went off which is believed to have disturbed the offenders who made off.

If you saw anything or have any information that could help the police with their enquiries please call 101 and refer to inc 17
of 27/2/18.

https://www.warwickshire.police.uk/article/44576/Attempted-Burglary-in-Kingsbury

Contact Details

Warwickshire Direct, Coleshill Library and One Stop Shop
19 Parkfield Road



https://www.warwickshire.police.uk/article/44601/Burglary-at-home-in-Station-Road-Nether-Whitacre
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http://www.warwickshire.police.uk/article/53218/North-Warwickshire-West-Newsletter?locationid=4410

Coleshill
B46 3LD

101 (In an emergency always call 999)
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